
Planning application decisions made after 1st May 2020 Up to 2nd June 2020 by the 

planning committee via email.  All responses sent to the relevant planning authority   
 

20200813 

Conversion of Existing Garage to Dwelling 

& Revised Parking and Landscaping. 

1A Lilian Close, NR6 6RZ 

 

05 May 2020 

Object on the grounds of 

over development, 

Insufficient parking and 

landscaping.  We also 

believe that the existing 

hedge will cause problems 

in the future. 

Awaiting 

Decision 

20200860 

Flat roof rear extension. 

5 Prince Andrews Road, NR6 6XJ 

05 May 2020 Support Awaiting 

Decision 

20200829 

Single storey side and rear extensions. 

10 Drayton Wood Road, NR 6 5BY  

05 May 2020 Support Awaiting 

Decision 

20200872 

Change of use of B8 (storage and 

distribution use) to MOT testing station 

and tyre sales fitting and servicing centre 

with associated storage and construction of 

a mezzanine floor. 

Unit A Hellesdon Park Road, NR6 5DP 

05 May 2020 Support Awaiting 

Decision 

20200887 

Single storey rear extension. 

37 Wood View Road, NR6 5QD 

05 May 2020 Support Awaiting 

Decision 

20200905 

Proposed side dormer and 

enlargement of existing side dormer  

4 Meadow Close, Hellesdon,NR6 6XY 

 

 

19 May 2020 

Support Awaiting 

Decision 

20/00473/F 

Construction of 2No. potato store 

buildings. 

38 Barnard Road, NR5 9JP 

 

19 May 2020 

No comment Awaiting 

Decision 

20200951 

Two storey side extension 

36 Cromer Road,NR6 6LZ 

 

19 May 2020 

Support Awaiting 

Decision 

20200980 

Single storey side & rear extension 

2 Devon Avenue, NR6 5BH 

 

19 May 2020 

Support Awaiting 

Decision 

20200975 

Rear single storey extension  

1A Margaret Close,Hellesdon,NR6 5BS  

02 Jun 2020 Support Awaiting 

Decision 



20200984 

Addition of two new rooms within roof 

space to increase availability for bed a 

breakfast - change of use from C3 to C2 

127 Reepham Road, NR6 5LY 

 

02 Jun 2020 

Object The proposal will 

result in an increase in 

commercial use and 

vehicular traffic to the 

detriment of other local 

residential 

occupiers.  Furthermore the 

application details appear to 

give the opportunity 

for additional residents 

without the local authority 

being consulted. We would 

further request that all 

other residents on this 

private road be informed, 

either by the applicant or 

the local authority of this 

proposal before a decision is 

made on the application. 

 

 

Awaiting 

Decision 

 


